
 

 

10th June 2024 

 

Dear Parent/Carer 

 

Re: Extended Transition 

 

As part of our commitment to ensuring that your child’s transition from primary to secondary is as 

positive as possible, we are inviting you and your child to take part in our Extended Transition 

afternoon at 1.45-3.15pm on Friday 21st June.   

 

This is an optional session for students to meet one another and familiarise themselves with the 

building and key staff, prior to the main Transition days.  The event will be hosted by Mrs Notman 

and I and in attendance will be Mrs Lawrence (SENCO). 

 

If after this session, any parent/carer feels that their child requires further bespoke visits prior to 

September, this can be arranged accordingly.  Examples of additional visits include coming in to 

school at drop-off time to visualise the start of the school day, coming in to watch the end of the 

school day and/or coming in to observe lunchtimes.  This can be discussed and arranged as 

needed, and of course any other visits bespoke to your child’s needs can be arranged. 

 

If you would like to attend, I would be most grateful if you could confirm this in writing by email to 

transition.enquiries@hur.inicioacademies.org.uk and include your name and the name of your 

child.  Alternatively, you may leave a message for me by phoning the main office.  Please also 

advise of any dietary requirements as light refreshments will be provided.  Primary schools are 

aware of this event, but you are responsible for informing them if your child is attending, and you 

are responsible for transportation to and from the event. 

 

Please note that we are also holding a Y6 Information Evening on Thursday 27th June (timings will 

be outlined on the letter regarding Transition days, which will be sent out shortly). 

 

Yours faithfully,  

 

 
 

Lisa Fenby  

(Transition Lead) 
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